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Notice of Public Meeting 

 

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) will hold a public meeting regarding the 

proposed upgrade of FM 2105 from US 87 to US 277 in San Angelo, Texas. The meeting will 

be held on Monday August 13, 2018, at the Northridge Baptist Church Fellowship Hall, 

2447 W. FM 2105, San Angelo, Texas, 76901. The meeting will be held in an open house 

format from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM, with a presentation at 6:30 PM.  

 

The purpose of the public meeting is to present the proposed project and receive comments.  

With this project, TxDOT seeks to reduce congestion and enhance safety on FM 2105. For 

this project, TxDOT proposes to reconstruct the existing roadway and potentially construct 

center and right turn lanes where appropriate. The proposed improvements will take place 

within existing TxDOT right of way. TxDOT San Angelo District is specifically seeking local 

information to better understand the appropriate locations for turn lanes, existing drainage 

problems, and traffic control strategies. Maps showing the proposed project location and 

geometric design will be available for viewing at the meeting. This information will also be 

available for public inspection Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 AM and 

5:00 PM at the TxDOT San Angelo District Office located at 4502 Knickerbocker Rd., San 

Angelo, TX 76901.  

 

All interested citizens are invited to attend this public meeting. Written comments may be 

submitted either in person or by mail to the TxDOT District Office, Ms. Becki Perkins, 

Environmental Specialist, 4502 Knickerbocker Rd., San Angelo, TX 76901. Written 

comments must be received by August 28, 2018 to be included in the Public Meeting 

Summary.  You may contact Ms. Perkins at (325) 947-9261 with any general questions 

regarding the proposed project. 

 

The public meeting will be conducted in English. Persons interested in attending the meeting 

who have special communication or accommodation needs, or need an interpreter, are 

encouraged to contact Ms. Becki Perkins at TxDOT, (325) 947-9261 or 

becki.perkins@txdot.gov. Requests should be made at least two days prior to the public 

meeting. Every reasonable effort will be made to accommodate these needs.  

 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal 

environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by TxDOT pursuant 

to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 16, 2014, and 

executed by FHWA and TxDOT. 
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